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ADDENDUM TO NOTICE OF JOINT WORKSHOP  

(Set for July 27, 2020, from 9:30 a.m. to 12 p.m.) 

 

Join using Webex: 

https://watech.webex.com/watech/j.php?MTID=m1749752e26dd7e32b758b73c9118bd79 

Password: CETA135!  

Join by Phone: 1-415-655-0001 Access Code: 1335148209 

RE:  Relating to Clean Energy Implementation Plans and Compliance with the Clean Energy 

Transformation Act, Docket UE-191023 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On July 16, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) and 

Department of Commerce (Commerce) issued a Notice of Joint Workshop in the above-

referenced docket (Notice). The Notice stated that the workshop was scheduled to end by 11 a.m. 

The Commission and Commerce have since developed an agenda and determined that additional 

time is necessary to facilitate a thorough discussion. Accordingly, the workshop is now 

scheduled to begin at 9:30 a.m. and will continue until 12 p.m.  

If you have questions regarding the workshop or this rulemaking, you may contact Commission 

Senior Policy Advisor Steve Johnson by email at steven.johnson@utc.wa.gov or by phone at 

(360) 481-1573 or Commerce Energy Policy Manager Glenn Blackmon by email at 

glenn.blackmon@commerce.wa.gov or by phone at (360) 339-5619. 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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